
From: Melinda Amato <melindaamato@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 4, 2012 at 4:18 PM 
Subject: LAUSD Redistricting Recommendation 
To: councilmember.reyes@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, councilmember.zine
@lacity.org,councilmember.LaBonge@lacity.org, councilmember.koretz@lacity.org,councilmem
ber.cardenas@lacity.org, councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org,councilmember.parks@lacity.org, 
councilmember.perry@lacity.org,councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.rosendahl
@lacity.org,councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.garcetti@lacity.org,councilme
mber.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org 
Cc: Erika.pulst@lacity.org, agarcia@naleo.org 
 
 
Melinda E. Amato 
2935 Flower St. 
Huntington Park, CA 90255 
408- 981-9651 
February 22, 2012 
 
LAUSD Redistricting Committee 
Phone (213) 473-5961 
Fax: (213) 473-5980 
Email: redistricting.LAUSD@lacity.org 
CF # 11-0187-S4 
 
 
Dear LAUSD Redistricting Committee: 
 
       It is vital that the districts created by MALDEF and NALEO be 
implemented. In order for our youth to be best represented they must 
be grouped with others who are similar to them. Students need 
descriptive representation in order to fully believe in the 
opportunities others tell them they can obtain. 
 
       I have done extensive work and research with LAUSD parents and 
students and have found that parents are most involved and students 
perform best when both are placed with people who are similar to them. 
For instance the LA Parent Engagement Study revealed that some 
undocumented parents do not feel comfortable participating in their 
children's schools when they fear being deported-a fear that is 
greatly diminished at schools where the majority of parents are also 
immigrants. 
 
       In order to strength the sense of community in our communities, 
communities similar to each other must be grouped together for the 
good of both current and future generations. Following the 
recommendations of MALDEF and NALEO is what is best for everyone and 
therefore must be done. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melinda Amato 
USC Sociology/Political Science B.A. 2011 
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